From: "Grace Dental and Medical Missions, Inc." <renterline@gdmmissions.org>
Subject: Hello from Rick & Becky Enterline at Grace Dental & Medical Missions

Date: July 25, 2014 12:17:12 PM EDT To: renterline@gdmmissions.org
Reply-To: renterline@gdmmissions.org





July 25, 2014

Dear Praying Friends,

Needless to say, the Chuuk team members all made it safely to their respective homes. Well, it took seven hours longer than anticipated, but Rick finally arrived with all his bags at Tampa International Airport. THANK YOU for your prayers! Now we are all coping with recovery from jet lag - at least Rick is!

It is hard to believe nearly a week has already passed since the team returned from Chuuk. It has been hectic since Rick's return, and we are getting ready to leave for a trip to make contact with new churches on behalf of GDMMissions. So, this will be just a brief update.

One of the great blessings of the ministry of Grace Dental & Medical Missions is that we work with national pastors and missionaries on the field. A large group of Harvest Baptist Bible College students from Guam, both past graduates and current students, made themselves available to help with interpreting for the medical and dental workers. Francis (see photo) especially assisted me with preaching and



Harvest Baptist Bible College student (L) witnessing to waiting patient at

Grace International Baptist Church, Weno, Chuuk

evangelizing, but there were several others. I mention him to ask you to pray for the salvation of his parents.

Our final week in Chuuk we ministered for the first time on the island of Tol. You may recall we had some uncertainty about our reception there. The Lord protected us, even giving us several policemen to provide security. Rick had the privilege of witnessing to all of these dear servants. It seemed that some of them at least were genuine believers.

Since returning to Florida, Rick has been busy ordering evangelistic supplies for the next team trip, leaving August 2nd for Benin, West Africa. Please pray for Dr. Jack & Mrs. Jennifer Mitchell, Bryan Bell, Tracy Boutrus and the others on the team. Jack, Bryan and Tracy were on the Chuuk team, and I know that Bryan and Tracy were struggling with colds. Ask the Lord to give Bryan strength and wisdom as he often has to deal with last minute logistic challenges. In particular this time he will be working with the on-site missionary, his brother-in-law Colin Ovenall, to co-ordinate the details of the Benin Clinic project. See www.beninclinic.com.

Thank you again for your prayers and generous financial support that makes it possible for us to serve the Lord with Grace Dental & Medical Missions.

Christ's unworthy servants,

Rick & Becky

Rick & Becky Enterline

Serving the Lord with

Grace Dental and Medical Mission, Inc.

See us at our website:

GDMMissions Website

Forward email

SafeUnsubscribe

This email was sent to office@gdmmissions.org by $\frac{\text{renterline@qdmmissions.org}}{\text{Update Profile/Email Address}} \mid \text{Rapid removal with } \frac{\text{SafeUnsubscribe}^{\text{TM}}}{\text{Privacy Policy}}.$

